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For the attention of: DCPs, ICPs 

Priority: HIGH 

Re:  MT Technical Refresh – go live 
 

 

Dear Client, 

Further to MN 66/2017 and MN 78/2017, respectively on 7 September and 6 October 2017, and 

following the successful conclusion of both the internal tests and the tests performed by participants, 

we are pleased to confirm the go live of the new infrastructures subject to Technical Refresh. 

The release process is planned for the weekend of 2-3 December. Accordingly, MT Services will be 

provided through the new infrastructures as of the start of the business day of Monday, 4 December 

2017. 

 

For further information please contact: 

 

Post Trade Technology Services - Service Operation  

Email: ptts-somt@lseg.com  

Phone: +39 02 33635566  
 

https://www.lseg.com/sites/default/files/content/documents/MN_MT_TECHNICAL_REFRESH_UAT_ENG_v.%20%20FINAL.pdf
https://www.lseg.com/sites/default/files/content/documents/954%20714v-lf-uk-MN%20MT%20TECHNICAL%20REFRESH%20Linee%20Guida%20per%20UAT.pdf

